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On Campus Placement for WIPRO Technologies  

Congratulations 

 

DGIGN/TNP/2015/043-02                          10th February 2015 
                                                                                              
We feel great pleasure in announcing that the following student of MCA 2015 has been selected by WIPRO 
Technologies.  
 

 
 

        Name- Saurabh Malhotra (MCA 2015) 
        Roll No- 1323014903 

 
Heartiest congratulations to him. We wish him all the best for his career ahead. 

 
   
 
   
 


